

## WORCESTER CENTRAL SCHOOL

198 Main St., Worcester, NY 12197 Phone (607) 397-8785 • Fax (607) 397-9454 www.worcestercs.org

January 12, 2021

Dear Worcester Families,

This message is to inform you that today, January 12, 2021, WCS learned that an additional student has tested positive for COVID-19. Working with State and County Departments of Health, it has been determined there was no possible risk of exposure to any student or staff member, as the individual has not been on campus. Therefore, no other students or staff are required to quarantine from this COVID-19 positive.

Thank you again for your continued support, flexibility, and willingness to do your part to keep you and your family safe.

Respectfully,

Tim Gonzales
Superintendent